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Police-Involved Shooting 

 
On Tuesday, June 25, 2024, at approximately 2:49pm, officers were dispatched to the 300 block 

of Hoskins Way on the report of a male with a knife stabbing multiple people.  Within minutes, 

officers arrived on scene and located the suspect and several victims outside the residence.  

Officers made several verbal commands to the suspect to put the knife down.  The suspect 

refused to put the knife down and at least one officer discharged their firearm and one officer 

deployed their Taser.   

 

The suspect was taken into custody and transported to an area hospital in critical condition and 

updated to stable condition. 

 

Three victims of the stabbing were transported to area hospitals, and all are expected to survive 

their injuries.  No officers were injured. 

 

The Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation is investigating the officer-involved shooting by 

CPD. 
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